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Dear Parents and Carers, 

Essex Dance at the Landmark Theatre, Reception, Year One and Year Two 

The children thoroughly enjoyed watching the Essex Dance troupe perform modern and classic 

dances at the Landmark Theatre. 

   

   

Sports Day, Reception and Year One 

The children had a brilliant time and participated enthusiastically in all of the events. 
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Sports Day Parent and Carer Feedback Survey  

Staff work incredibly hard to plan, prepare and deliver sports day and other events throughout the 

school year and we very much hope you enjoyed sports day this year. We would like to offer parents 

and carers the opportunity to provide any positive or constructive feedback. We are trialling Google 

Forms please use this link to complete the survey.  

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdElyvGdwERaZnoYAGuhLnNvd9OYJjW0D8fDFr7-

RyF043eow/viewform?usp=sf_link  
 

Explorers Day, Reception and Year One - Monday 17th July 2023 

Please ensure that your child has their swimming costume or trunks together with a towel for this 

event. The children in Reception and Year One will not be swimming again this week. 
 

Forest School, Year Two 

It is lovely to welcome Mr D back to Forest School. Please ensure that your child has comfortable 

clothing and suitable footwear.   

Monday 17th July – Kingfishers 

Wednesday 19th July – Woodpeckers 

Thursday 20th July - Swans 
 

Open Session, Reception and Year One 

Parents and carers are invited to join their children in the classroom.  The children will sing and share 

their learning with you. 

Thursday 20th July, 9.00 am - Dolphins and Jellyfish 

Thursday 20th July, 2.15 pm - Seahorses 

Friday 21st July, 9.00 am - Starfish and Turtles.  

The gate by the car park will open for Seahorses class at 2.10 pm.  For the other classes, please come 

into the classroom when you drop your child off in the morning.   
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Year Two Leavers’ Assemblies – Thursday 20th July 2023 

Parents and carers are invited to attend their child’s leavers’ assemblies and should enter via the 

staff car park gate into the hall. The school gates will open five minutes before the assemblies start. 

Kingfishers – 9.15 am 

Swans – 11.00 am 

Woodpeckers - 1.30 pm 

 

Kind regards, 

Claire Grant 

Executive Headteacher 

 

Diary Dates 

 

Monday 17th July 2023 Explorers Day, Reception and Year One 

Forest School - Kingfishers 

Tuesday 18th July 2023 ‘Summer Sounds’ Music Session at the Academy – Year 2 

 

Wednesday 19th July 2023 Forest School - Woodpeckers 

Thursday 20th July 2023 Open Session, Reception and Year One 

Dolphins and Jellyfish – 9.00 am 

Seahorses – 2.15 pm 

Year Two Leavers’ Assemblies 

Kingfishers - 9.15 am 

Swans - 11.00 am 

Woodpeckers – 1.30 pm 

Forest School - Swans 

Friday 21st July 2023 Open Session, Reception and Year One 

Starfish and Turtles – 9.00 am 

Last day of Summer Term 

 

 

 

 

 


